
 

 
 

Monday, March 13, 2023 at 08:32:03 Pacific Daylight Time 

Subject: Open on Monday and.....15 and 5 

Date: Sunday, March 12, 2023 at 10:48:22 PM Pacific Daylight Time 

From: Bernadine Fong 

To: foothill 
CC: centralservices, ASFC 

ADachments: image001.jpg, image002.png, image003.png, image004.png 

We closed our campus last Friday and for good reason.  Our wonderful facili8es crew had to deal with 15 
fallen and 5 leaning trees, all of which were removed for our safety.  If you see any of our crew on campus 
during the next few weeks, please reach out and thank them.  I apologize for any inconvenience our Friday 
closure caused, as well as the late no8ce, but we monitor the weather, electricity, and threats to safety, like 
falling trees, daily, and make the most prudent decision possible.  While we had power on Friday (and even 
that was iffy as of 2 am Friday morning), we had fallen or falling trees and we did not want to have anyone in 
harm’s way.  However, we will be open with on campus services star8ng tomorrow, and will monitor the next 
storm which is due in the middle of the week, so please be sure to monitor your email or text messages for 
any last minute decisions about the state of the campus.  Fortunately, all of this bad weather seems to have 
only impacted our main campus and the Sunnyvale Center has been rela8vely unaffected. 

Stay warm, stay dry, stay safe, and look up! 
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Best regards, 

Bernadine 

Bernadine Chuck Fong, Ph.D. 
Interim President, Foothill College 
Senior Scholar and Director of Leadership Ini8a8ves, Stanford University 
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